The College of Naturopaths of Ontario

Inspection Committee Report

Thornhill Naturopathic Health Clinic
12A Centre Street
Thornhill, ON
L4J 1E9

Following a review of the submission received on July 11, 2018 regarding the above premises,
the Inspection Committee has issued a final outcome of a pass.

Based on the information provided, the Committee is of the opinion that the premises is
compliant with sections 4.1.1.3 and 4.1.1.5 of the Inspection Program Requirements.
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